
 

Final Year Student Research Presentations goes Full Online 

The Final year students of the Applied Nutrition Department defended their final research projects 
on 11th and 12th January 2021. All the presenters joined via zoom while the Staff joined in person 
in the Faculty premises. 27 final year students along with 3rd-year students were in participation.  

 

 


